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Greetings, 

 

I strongly oppose eliminating Oregon Citizen's right to vote by mail. As a Mom-n-Pop 

Landlord, and based on many past conversations with our renters, I know full well 

that most people have a very difficult time balancing their right to vote against their 

job schedules. I personally have used the vote-by-mail system for decades, and find 

the current process incredibly helpful throughout our hectic lives as parents of two 

kiddos. I even take pride when dropping off our ballots at libraries & ballot drop 

boxes, and seeing all my fellow citizens doing the very same thing. Please do the 

right thing for the citizens of Oregon and reject this Bill. 

 

Best regards, 

Hansel Larson 


